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From: Kelli Jones
To: Schwager, Zachary D.
Subject: RE: 340 Byrne Avenue CUP
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:48:56 PM
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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe


This is not a “blast wall”.  This is simply a wall that Welder’s Supply has for security around the whole
facility.  It is not a requirement.  It will be made of concrete and will be very similar to the wall that is
around their other properties.
 
Kelli Jones, RLA
Sabak, Wilson & Lingo, Inc.


608 S. 3rd Street
Louisville, KY 40202
(502) 584-6271 ext. 237
 
Please note, I am currently working remotely and will not be regularly  checking voicemail.  The
best way to reach me is through email.
 


From: Schwager, Zachary D.
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:46 PM
To: Kelli Jones
Subject: FW: 340 Byrne Avenue CUP
 


Kelli,
 
See the email from Jason below.
 
Zach Schwager
Planner I
Planning & Design Services
Department of Develop Louisville
LOUISVILLE FORWARD
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300
Louisville, KY 40202
(502)574-8219
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design
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From: Canuel, Jason T <Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:43 PM
To: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: 340 Byrne Avenue CUP
 
Is there any way we can request additional information about the 8’-10’ concrete blast wall
proposed to be built right on the property line?
 
Jason T. Canuel
Assistant Director
Louisville Parks and Recreation
PO Box 37280
Louisville, Kentucky 40233
 
502/574.6086 (office)
502/439.7694 (cell)
jason.canuel@louisvilleky.gov
 


 


From: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 11:25 AM
To: Canuel, Jason T <Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: 340 Byrne Avenue CUP
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Zach Schwager
Planner I
Planning & Design Services
Department of Develop Louisville
LOUISVILLE FORWARD
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300
Louisville, KY 40202
(502)574-8219
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design
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From: Canuel, Jason T <Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: 340 Byrne Avenue CUP
 
Can you send me the plan for 340 Byrne Avenue?  We have a Park and maintenance facility right
next door to this address.
 
Jason T. Canuel
Assistant Director
Louisville Parks and Recreation
PO Box 37280
Louisville, Kentucky 40233
 
502/574.6086 (office)
502/439.7694 (cell)
jason.canuel@louisvilleky.gov
 


 


The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended
solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you
are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/SCtlC82zW4hQkLMDh1Hxyf?domain=twitter.com

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/_z_xC9rAG4hxO9KLc3cN1z?domain=facebook.com/

mailto:Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov

mailto:Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov

mailto:jason.canuel@louisvilleky.gov



